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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resourees

Provincial Environment and Natnral Resources Office 
MIMAROPA Region

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
E-mail: penropalawan@denr.qov.ph 

Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-5638

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg.,Roxas Blvd., 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The Assistant Regional Director 
Management Services Division

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

DOCUMENTATION REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED RADIO 
PROGRAM IN THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER TO OCTOBER 
2022

November 15, 2022

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum from CENRO Coron dated November 4, 
2022 with enclosures regarding the above mentioned subject which serves as one of the Means of 
Verification (MOV) of Tayo ang Kalikasan under Support to Operations of WFP 2022.

As such, please be informed that this Radio Program “Guy yang Kaliwutan”is being 
held every Wednesday from 11:30-12:00 noon at Radyo Natin Coron 100.5 FM which aims to 
provide information and raise public awareness about DENR laws, laws, mandates and programs 
particularly in remote areas of Calamianes Islands where internet access is limited.

For information and record.
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‘For the PENRO’

JANDEZA 
OIC, Chief, Technical Services Diviso^ 
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